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Pregnancy Resource Centery

We are gearing up for our Annual Fundraising Banquet, this Octobet, and wanted to reach
out to you about hosting a table this year. This yeat's banquet theme is taken from Hebrews
6:19.

If you have ever wanted to host a table, or didn't know you could host a table, now is your
chance! We will supply you with the invitations, information, guest sign-up sheet and
anything else you may need in your Host Packet. All you have to do is think of who you
would like to join you at your table. Come see and hear what God has done through this
ministry, and how you can be a patt of what He is going to do in the upcoming year!

There are so many hands at wotk in out day-to-day activities. Let's partner together and
grow our community support for these men, women and babies.

Tables consist of 8 seats, including yourself.
There is no cost to host a table or attend the banquet.

The banquet will be held at the Patk County Faitgrounds, Heart Mountain Hall this year
on Oct 9™, at 6:30 pm (Doots open at 6:00).

Dtess Code is Business Casual.
Dinner and dessett is provided.

Tables will fill up quickly. Due to the venue, seating will be limited, and table reservations
will be made on a first-come, first setve basis. If you prefet not to be a table host, we would
still love to have you join us! If you would like to attend individually, please let us know!
director@serenityprc.org ot call our offices at 307-271-7166 or 307-213-5025.

JUBILEE YEAR RETREAT FOUR
All are welcome to attend the fourth Jubilee Year Pilgrims of Hope Retreat on Saturday, September

27, 2025, at Saint Patrick Church, Casper, beginning at 9 am, and closing with Mass at 5 pm. The
tetreat focuses on hope for peace in the world and migrants. This theme coincides with Spes Non
Confundit, paragraphs 8 and 13. Bishop Steven will open the retreat by discussing hope and the
sources of hope: Word of God, Holy Spirit, Paschal Mystery, and Saints of Hope. Participants will
join in Eucharistic Exposition and Benediction, and engage in the Spiritual Conversation and a
Mercy Hour. This will be a bilingual retreat, and lunch will be provided.

For planning purposes, the diocese requests that those who wish to attend should RSVP no later

than September 15, 2025, by scanning the QR Code, or calling 307-638-1530, Ext. 102.
F’r j .“'E,] To read the Papal Bull, access the retreat agenda, learn about indulgences, and learn

more about the Year of Jubilee, go to: hrrps:/ /dewv.org/jubilee2025-pilgrimsothope.




